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squire Gerard, who has dreamed of becoming a Knight of the Round Table his whole
life. With the help of Newt, the stable boy, and Ailis, a young maidservant, he
must face terrible dangers, including a monstrous bridge troll, a wise and
scheming dragon -- and finally, a dark, powerful force that will stop at nothing
to destroy King Arthur, the knights, and the entire realm of Camelot.
Taliesin Stephen R. Lawhead 2009-10-13 A magnificent epic of cataclysmic upheaval
and heroic love in a breathless age of mythic wonders It was a time of legend,
when the last shadows of the mighty Roman conqueror faded from the captured Isle
of Britain. While, across a vast sea, bloody war shattered a peace that had
flourished for two thousand years in the doomed kingdom of Atlantis. From the
award-winning author of THE DRAGON KING TRILOGY comes a majestic tale of
breathtaking scope and haunting beauty. It is the remarkable adventure of
Charis—the courageous princess from Atlantis who escapes the terrible devastation
of her land—and of the fabled seer and druid prince Taliesin, singer at the dawn
of the age. A story of an incomparable love that joins two astonishing worlds amid
the fires of chaos, and spawns the miracles of Merlin . . . and Arthur the king!
TALIESIN “Reminiscent of C. S. Lewis . . . Highly recommended.” —Library Journal
Sharpe's Assassin Bernard Cornwell 2021-12-07 New York Times bestselling author
Bernard Cornwell returns with his iconic hero, Richard Sharpe. SHARPE IS BACK.
Outsider. Hero. Rogue. And the one man you want on your side. Sharpe's Assassin is
the brand-new novel in the bestselling historical series that has sold more than
twenty million copies worldwide.
The Archer's Tale Bernard Cornwell 2009-03-17 From New York Times bestselling
author Bernard Cornwell, the first book in the Grail Series—the spellbinding tale
of a young man, a fearless archer, who sets out wanting to avenge his family's
honor and winds up on a quest for the Holy Grail. A brutal raid on the quiet
coastal English village of Hookton in 1342 leaves but one survivor: a young archer
named Thomas. On this terrible dawn, his purpose becomes clear—to recover a stolen
sacred relic and pursue to the ends of the earth the murderous black-clad knight
bearing a blue-and-yellow standard, a journey that leads him to the courageous
rescue of a beautiful French woman, and sets him on his ultimate quest: the search
for the Holy Grail.
Vagabond Bernard Cornwell 2009-10-13 From New York Times bestselling author
Bernard Cornwell, the sequel to The Archer's Tale—the spellbinding tale of a young
man, a fearless archer, who sets out wanting to avenge his family's honor and
winds up on a quest for the Holy Grail. In 1347, a year of conflict and unrest,
Thomas of Hookton returns to England to pursue the Holy Grail. Among the flames of
the Hundred Years War, a sinister enemy awaits the fabled archer and mercenary
soldier: a bloodthirsty Dominican Inquisitor who also seeks Christendom's most
holy relic. But neither the horrors of the battlefield nor sadistic torture at the
Inquisitor's hands can turn Thomas from his sworn mission. And his thirst for
vengeance will never be quenched while the villainous black rider who destroyed
everything he loved still lives. "Cornwell writes the best battle scenes of any
writer I've read past or present."—George R.R. Martin
My Soul to Lose Rachel Vincent 2009-07-01 It was supposed to be a fun day,
shopping at the mall with her best friend. Then the panic attack started and
Kaylee Cavanaugh finds herself screaming, unable to stop. Her secret fears are
exposed and it's the worst day of her life. Until she wakes up in the psychiatric
unit. She tries to convince everyone she's fine--despite the shadows she sees
forming around another patient and the urge to scream which comes burbling up
again and again. Everyone thinks she's crazy. Everyone except Lydia, that is.
Another patient with some special abilities....
Tidelands Philippa Gregory 2019-08-20 This New York Times bestseller from “one of
the great storytellers of our time” (San Francisco Book Review) turns from the
glamour of the royal courts to tell the story of an ordinary woman, Alinor, living
in a dangerous time for a woman to be different. A country at war A king beheaded
A woman with a dangerous secret On Midsummer’s Eve, Alinor waits in the church
graveyard, hoping to encounter the ghost of her missing husband and thus confirm
his death. Until she can, she is neither maiden nor wife nor widow, living in a
perilous limbo. Instead she meets James, a young man on the run. She shows him the
secret ways across the treacherous marshy landscape of the Tidelands, not knowing
she is leading a spy and an enemy into her life. England is in the grip of a
bloody civil war that reaches into the most remote parts of the kingdom. Alinor’s
suspicious neighbors are watching each other for any sign that someone might be
disloyal to the new parliament, and Alinor’s ambition and determination mark her
as a woman who doesn’t follow the rules. They have always whispered about the
sinister power of Alinor’s beauty, but the secrets they don’t know about her and
James are far more damning. This is the time of witch-mania, and if the villagers
discover the truth, they could take matters into their own hands. “This is Gregory
par excellence” (Kirkus Reviews). “Fans of Gregory’s works and of historicals in
general will delight in this page-turning tale” (Library Journal, starred review)
that is “superb… A searing portrait of a woman that resonates across the ages”
(People).
Waterloo (#11) Bernard Cornwell 2001-11-01 June 1815: The Duke of Wellington, the
Prince of Orange, and Napoleon will meet on the battlefield--and decide the fate
of Europe With the emperor Napoleon at its head, an enormous French army is
marching toward Brussels. The British and their allies are also converging on
Brussels--in preparation for a grand society ball. It is up to Richard Sharpe to
convince the Prince of Orange, the inexperienced commander of Wellington's Dutch
troops, to act before it is too late. But Sharpe's warning cannot stop the tide of
battle, and the British suffer heavy losses on the road to Waterloo. Wellington
has few reserves of men and ammunition; the Prussian army has not arrived; and the
French advance wields tremendous firepower and determination. Victory seems
impossible.
Downtown Pete Hamill 2004-12-01 In this "beautifully written, sharply observed,
and heartfelt" guide to his hometown (New York Times), legendary New York City
journalist Pete Hamill leads us on an unforgettable journey through the city he
loves. Walking the Manhattan streets he loves, from Times Square to the island’s
southern tip, Pete Hamill combines a moving memoir of his own days and nights in
new York with a lively and revealing history of the city’s most enduring places
and people. “Pete Hamill lovingly captures the vibrant sights, sounds, and smells
of Manhattan from Battery Park to midtown, the most important, most exciting
stretch of real estate in the world.” --New York Daily News
Copperhead Bernard Cornwell 2009-10-13 Nate, a Yankee-turned-Confederate, finds
his loyalties tested at the Battle of Ball's Bluff, 1862 It is the summer of 1862
and the Northern army is threatening to capture Richmond, the Confederate capital.
Bloodied but victorious at the battles of Ball's Bluff and Seven Pines, Nate
suddenly finds himself accused of being a Yankee spy. Proving his innocence and

Small Is the New Big Seth Godin 2006-08-17 As one of today’s most influential
business thinkers, Seth Godin helps his army of fans stay focused, stay connected,
and stay dissatisfied with the status quo, the ordinary, the boring. His books,
blog posts, magazine articles, and speeches have inspired countless entrepreneurs,
marketing people, innovators, and managers around the world. Now, for the first
time, Godin has collected the most provocative short pieces from his pioneering
blog—ranked #70 by Feedster (out of millions published) in worldwide readership.
This book also includes his most popular columns from Fast Company magazine, and
several of the short e-books he has written in the last few years. A sample: • Bon
Jovi And The Pirates • Christmas Card Spam • Clinging To Your Job Title? • How
Much Would You Pay to Be on Oprah’s Show? • The Persistence of Really Bad Ideas •
The Seduction of “Good Enough” • What Happens When It's All on Tape? • Would You
Buy Life Insurance at a Rock Concert? Small is the New Big is a huge bowl of
inspiration that you can gobble in one sitting or dip into at any time. As Godin
writes in his introduction: “I guarantee that you'll find some ideas that don’t
work for you. But I’m certain that you're smart enough to see the stuff you’ve
always wanted to do, buried deep inside one of these riffs. And I’m betting that
once inspired, you’ll actually make something happen.”
These Three Remain Pamela Aidan 2007-01-02 This thrilling conclusion to the
Fitzwilliam Darcy, Gentleman trilogy recounts the climactic events of Jane
Austen’s Pride and Prejudice from its enigmatic hero’s point of view. One of the
most beloved romantic heroes in all of literature, Fitzwilliam Darcy remains an
enigma even to Jane Austen’s most devoted fans. But with this concluding volume in
the Fitzwilliam Darcy, Gentleman trilogy, novelist and Austen aficionada Pamela
Aidan at last gives readers the man in full. These Three Remain follows a humbled
Darcy on the journey of self-discovery after Elizabeth Bennet’s rejection of his
marriage proposal, in which he endeavors to grow into the kind of gentleman he’s
always dreamed of being. Happily, a chance meeting with Elizabeth during a tour of
his estate in Derbyshire offers Darcy a new opportunity to press his suit, but his
newfound strengths are put to the test by an old nemesis, George Wickham. Vividly
capturing the colorful historical and political milieu of the Regency era, Aidan
writes in a style evocative of her literary progenitor, but with a wit and humor
very much her own. While staying faithful to the people and events in Austen’s
original, she adds her own fascinating cast of characters, weaving a rich tapestry
out of Darcy’s past and present that will beguile his admirers anew.
Through the Dragon's Eye Christine Russell 1991 Based on the BBC School TV series,
this is the story of Jenny, Scott and Amanda, who walk into the strange land of
Pelamar through a mural they have painted on the playground wall. Gorwen the
dragon needs their help if Pelamar is to be saved, but first the children must
solve some riddles.
The Starbuck Chronicles: The Complete 4-Book Collection Bernard Cornwell
2013-11-07 Bernard Cornwell’s bestselling series The Starbuck Chronicles, on the
American Civil War, now in one complete eBook for the first time.
Only Enchanting Mary Balogh 2014 Viscount Ponsonby proposes to young widow Agnes
Keeping in order to escape his former fiancâee, who deserted him after his return
home from the Napoleonic Wars but is now eager to revive their engagement.
Parzival Katherine Paterson 2000-04-03 Acclaimed storyteller and Newbery medalist,
National Book Awardwinner, and Laura Ingalls Wilder award recipient Katherine
Paterson breathes new life into this classic tale of action, adventure, and
romance. Raised in the wilderness, Parzival knows nothing of his destiny as the
Grail Knight--the one who is fated to seek the sacred vessel of hope and eternal
life. To succeed in his quest, Parzival must struggle against countless obstacles.
His triumphant story is one that will move readers to joy and despair, laughter
and tears.
Harlequin (The Grail Quest, Book 1) Bernard Cornwell 2009-07-24 It was the time
when the English came across the Channel to take the battle to the French.
An Introduction to the Woodcut of the Seventeenth Century Hellmut Lehmann-Haupt
1977
Enemy of God Bernard Cornwell 2007-11-01 From the No. 1 bestselling author of WAR
LORD comes an epic retelling of the Arthurian legend, from the bestselling Last
Kingdom series Uniting the restive British kingdoms behind him, Arthur believes he
can now hold back the Saxons threatening the country. Meanwhile, Merlin sets out
on a quest to uncover the sacred Treasures of Britain, hoping they will prove
decisive in the coming battle. But in a country where the cult of the Christians
is spreading, Merlin's quest is divisive. And the ambitions of the rival warlord
Lancelot threaten the delicate peace. Could even those closest to Arthur be moved
to betray him? From the epic bestselling author, Enemy of God brilliantly retells
the Arthurian legend, combining myth, history and thrilling battlefield action.
______ 'Wonderful and haunting' People Magazine 'Of all the books I have written
these are my favourites' Bernard Cornwell
Wildtrack Bernard Cornwell 2006-11-02 In muddy waters, even heroes drown Trouble
at sea for an ex-war hero ... His father in prison for fraud, his ex-wife bleeding
him dry and his spine shattered by a bullet, Falklands war hero Nick Sandman, VC,
has no money and no prospects. Only his boat - Sycorax -and his dream of sailing
her away from his troubles is keeping him alive. But Sycorax is as crippled as
Nick. To rebuild his wrecked and stranded dream, Nick is forced into a devil's
bargain with egomaniacal TV star Tony Bannister. Bannister is the owner of
Wildtrack, an ocean racer, and he wants Nick to be part of the crew that will sail
the ship to victory. Bannister, though, has made some powerful enemies who are out
for revenge, leaving Nick caught in the middle. Can he keep Wildtrack and his
dreams of escape aboard Sycorax afloat? Wildtrack is a gripping thriller from the
international bestselling author of the Sharpe novels.
1356 Bernard Cornwell 2013-01-08 Bernard Cornwell, the "master of martial fiction"
(Booklist), brings Thomas of Hookton from the popular Grail Quest series into a
new adventure in 1356, a thrilling stand-alone novel. On September 19, 1356, a
heavily outnumbered English army faced off against the French in the historic
Battle of Poitiers. In 1356, Cornwell resurrects this dramatic and bloody
struggle—one that would turn out to be the most decisive and improbable victory of
the Hundred Years’ War, a clash where the underdog English not only the captured
the strategic site of Poitiers, but the French King John II as well. In the vein
of Cornwell’s bestselling Agincourt, 1356 is an action-packed story of danger and
conquest, rich with military strategy and remarkable characters—both villainous
and heroic—transporting readers to the front lines of war while painting a vivid
picture of courage, treachery, and combat.
Grail Quest #1: The Camelot Spell Laura Anne Gilman 2009-04-21 On the eve of the
Quest for the Holy Grail, every adult in King Arthur's castle falls into an
enchanted sleep. The future of Camelot rests on the shoulders of fourteen-year-old
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illustrious military career of British Army officer Richard Sharpe during the late
18th and early 19th centuries. Chronicling Sharpe's involvement in the famous
Battle of Trafalgar in 1805, Sharpe's Trafalgar finds the young ensign captive on
a French warship and in gravest peril on the eve of the one of the most
spectacular naval confrontations in history. Perhaps the San Francisco Chronicle
said it best: "If only all history lessons could be as vibrant."
Sharpe's Triumph Bernard Cornwell 2005-05-24 Richard Sharpe's peaceful existence
in 1803 India is brutally shattered by a bitter English officer who has defected
from the East India Company to join the mercenary forces of the Mahratta
confederation, and as Sharpe hunts down the turncoat, he is hurled into the battle
of Assaye alongside the future Duke of Wellington. Reprint.
Excalibur Bernard Cornwell 1999-07-16 In The Winter King and Enemy of God Bernard
Cornwell demonstrated his astonishing ability to make the oft-told legend of King
Arthur fresh and new for our time. Now, in this riveting final volume of The
Warlord Chronicles, Cornwell tells the unforgettable tale of Arthur's final
struggles against the Saxons and his last attempts to triumph over a ruined
marriage and ravaged dreams. This is the tale not only of a broken love remade,
but also of forces both earthly and unearthly that threaten everything Arthur
stands for. Peopled by princesses and bards, by warriors and magicians, Excalibur
is the story of love, war, loyalty, and betrayal-the work of a magnificent
storyteller at the height of his powers.
Voices Ursula K. Le Guin 2006 Young Memer takes on a pivotal role in freeing her
war-torn homeland from its oppressive captors.
Rebel Bernard Cornwell 2015-01-05
Battleflag Bernard Cornwell 2015-01-05
Crécy Griff Hosker 2020-05-05 In 1335 the Black Death was just thirteen years away
from England but there were other threats and dangers. Young John Hawkwood is
forced to leave his home and seek a life in London. There he learns how to survive
and, more importantly, how to fight. Leaving his life as an apprentice tailor he
follows the army and King Edward to fight the Scots. He has a skill; he can not
only use a bow, but he can use a sword and his mind. It is the start of a life of
war for the young man.He fights first in the Low Countries at the battle of
Cadzand before heading to Gascony to fight under the charismatic leader and cousin
of the King, Lord Henry Plantagenet. As he fights so his skills improve and the
novel follows his progress until he fights in the two great battles of 1346, Crécy
and Neville's Cross.This is just the start for John Hawkwood who will become, in
the fullness of time, one of the greatest condottiere the world has ever seen, a
man who, at the Battle of Castagnaro in 1387, shows the world that he was a great
leader, too.
Sharpe's Enemy Bernard Cornwell 2008 Newly promoted, Major Richard Sharpe leads
his small force into the biting cold of the winter mountains. His task is to
rescue a group of well-born women held hostage by a rabble of deserters. And one
of the renegades is Sergeant Hakeswill, Sharpe's most implacable enemy. But the
rescue is the least of Sharpe's problems. He must face a far greater threat. With
only the support of his own company and the new Rocket Troop - the last word in
military incompetence - to back his gamble, Sharpe cannot afford even to recognize
the prospect of defeat. For to surrender - or to fail - would mean the end of the
war for the Allied armies... The Complete Sharpe Collection
Sharpe's Tiger Bernard Cornwell 2009-10-13 From New York Times bestselling author
Bernard Cornwell, the first exciting adventure in the world-renowned Sharpe
series, chronicling the rise of Richard Sharpe, a Private in His Majesty’s Army at
the siege of Seringapatam. “The greatest writer of historical adventures today.”
—Washington Post Richard Sharpe. Soldier, hero, rogue—the man you always want on
your side. Born in poverty, he joined the army to escape jail and climbed the
ranks by sheer brutal courage. He knows no other family than the regiment of the
95th Rifles, whose green jacket he proudly wears.
Heretic Bernard Cornwell 2009-10-13 From New York Times bestselling author Bernard
Cornwell, the sequel to The Archer’s Tale and Vagabond—the spellbinding tale of a
young man, a fearless archer, who sets out wanting to avenge his family’s honor
and winds up on a quest for the Holy Grail. Already a seasoned veteran of King
Edward's army, young Thomas of Hookton possesses the fearlessness of a born leader
and an uncanny prowess with the longbow. Now, at the head of a small but able band
of soldiers, he has been dispatched to capture the castle of Astarac. But more
than duty to his liege has brought him to Gascony, home of his forebears and the
hated black knight who brutally slew Thomas's father. It is also the last place
where the Holy Grail was reported seen. Here, also, a beautiful and innocent, if
not pious, woman is to be burned as a heretic. Saving the lady, Genevieve, from
her dread fate will brand Thomas an infidel, forcing them to flee together across
a landscape of blood and fire. And what looms ahead is a battle to the death that
could ultimately shape the future of Christendom.
Azincourt Bernard Cornwell 2008 An extraordinary and dramatic depiction of the
legendary battle of Agincourt from the number one historical novelist

finding the real spy will require courage and endurance rarely seen even in the
brutal fog of war. Failure could mean the fall of Richmond and a career-ending
defeat for Robert E. Lee.
The Pillars of the Earth Ken Follett 2010-06-29 #1 New York Times Bestseller
Oprah's Book Club Selection The “extraordinary . . . monumental masterpiece”
(Booklist) that changed the course of Ken Follett’s already phenomenal career—and
begins where its prequel, The Evening and the Morning, ended. “Follett risks all
and comes out a clear winner,” extolled Publishers Weekly on the release of The
Pillars of the Earth. A departure for the bestselling thriller writer, the
historical epic stunned readers and critics alike with its ambitious scope and
gripping humanity. Today, it stands as a testament to Follett’s unassailable
command of the written word and to his universal appeal. The Pillars of the Earth
tells the story of Philip, prior of Kingsbridge, a devout and resourceful monk
driven to build the greatest Gothic cathedral the world has known . . . of Tom,
the mason who becomes his architect—a man divided in his soul . . . of the
beautiful, elusive Lady Aliena, haunted by a secret shame . . . and of a struggle
between good and evil that will turn church against state and brother against
brother. A spellbinding epic tale of ambition, anarchy, and absolute power set
against the sprawling medieval canvas of twelfth-century England, this is Ken
Follett’s historical masterpiece.
The Burning Land Bernard Cornwell 2010-03-02 The fifth installment of Bernard
Cornwell’s New York Times bestselling Saxon Tales chronicling the epic saga of the
making of England, “like Game of Thrones, but real” (The Observer, London)—the
basis for The Last Kingdom, the hit television series. At the end of the ninth
century, with King Alfred of Wessex in ill health and his heir still an untested
youth, it falls to Alfred’s reluctant warlord Uhtred to outwit and outbattle the
invading enemy Danes, led by the sword of savage warrior Harald Bloodhair. But the
sweetness of Uhtred’s victory is soured by tragedy, forcing him to break with the
Saxon king. Joining the Vikings, allied with his old friend Ragnar—and his old foe
Haesten—Uhtred devises a strategy to invade and conquer Wessex itself. But fate
has very different plans. Bernard Cornwell’s The Burning Land is an irresistible
new chapter in his epic story of the birth of England and the legendary king who
made it possible.
A Crowning Mercy Bernard Cornwell 2009-03-17 The civil war that is tearing England
asunder in the year 1643 has not yet touched Dorcas Slythe, a secretly rebellious
young Puritan woman living in the countryside south of London. She aches to escape
the safe, pious tyranny of her father—and the opportunity appears with the arrival
of Toby Lazender, dashing scion of a powerful royalist family, who awakens her to
her passionate destiny. Her adventure truly begins with the discovery of an
intricately wrought gold seal—one of four that, when joined, will reveal a great
secret. Suddenly grave danger lies before her—not from Cromwell's advancing
armies, but from relentless enemies who covet the great treasure to which she now
holds the key.
Sharpe's Fury Bernard Cornwell 2009-10-13 From New York Times bestselling author
Bernard Cornwell, the eleventh installment in the world-renowned Sharpe series,
chronicling the rise of Richard Sharpe, a Private in His Majesty’s Army at the
siege of Seringapatam. In the winter of 1811, the war seems lost. Spain has fallen
to the French, except for Cadiz, now the Spanish capital and itself under siege.
Inside the city walls an intricate diplomatic dance is taking place and Richard
Sharpe faces more than one enemy. The small British force is trapped by a French
army, and their only hope lies with the outnumbered redcoats outside refusing to
admit defeat. There, in the sweltering horror of Barrosa, Sharpe will meet his old
enemy Colonel Vandal once again.
Sharpe's Eagle Bernard Cornwell 2004-08-01 An up-from-the-ranks officer in
Wellington's army determines to capture one of the golden eagles possessed by each
of Napoleon's battalions, his private revenge and a small part of the panorama of
the epochal Battle of Waterloo.
The Grail Quest Books 1-3: Harlequin, Vagabond, Heretic Bernard Cornwell
2013-06-06 Bernard Cornwell’s bestselling Grail Quest Trilogy in one complete
eBook for the first time. Follow the famed archer Thomas of Hookton as he avenges
his father’s death and retrieves a stolen relic.
Vagabond Bernard Cornwell 2003-09-30 History Comes Dangerously Alive! From the
international bestselling author comesthe sequel to The Archer's Tale -- the
second volumein his acclaimed Grail Quest series -- a rousingepic of vengeance,
blood, honor, and love.
A Vagabond in the Caucasus Stephen Graham 1911
Sharpe's Trafalgar Bernard Cornwell 2009-03-17 "The greatest writer of historical
adventures today." —Washington Post Critically acclaimed, perennial New York Times
bestselling author Bernard Cornwell (Agincourt, The Fort, the Saxon Tales) makes
real history come alive in his breathtaking historical fiction. Praised as "the
direct heir to Patrick O'Brian" (Agincourt, The Fort), Cornwell has brilliantly
captured the fury, chaos, and excitement of battle as few writers have ever
done—perhaps most vividly in his phenomenally popular novels following the
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